
  

 

July 13, 2022 
 
Greg Geras 
Asphalt Specialties Co., Inc. 
10100 Dallas Street 
Henderson, CO 80640 
 
RE:      Speer Mining Resource - File No. M-1983-176, 
 Technical Revision (TR-4) 
 Reduce clay lined pond size to 2 acres, as-built location of French drain  
 
Dear Greg Geras: 
 
Your Technical Revision application for the Speer Mining Resource 112c Construction 
Materials Reclamation Permit, which is located in Adams County has been filed.  All comment and review 
periods began on July 13, 2022, and a decision date has been set for August 12, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8126, or by email at 
Nikie.gagnon@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nikie C. Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc:  Greg Geras 
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